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I contact you today on behalf of Kiwanis Club of Great Merced.  I have been a member for
two years and currently serve as President.  We are requesting a $400,000 to help Kiddieland. 
For those of you who have never been, Kiddieland is an extraordinary place for families and
children to enjoy themselves.  It is fun for all ages and accessible to all - for only 50 cents a
ticket, you can enjoy rides and with a couple more dollars treat yourself from the snack bar.  It
is an important part of the community and we desperately need the funding to help maintain
and continue to grow the park.  Thank you for your consideration. 

Nicole Silveira

[NOTICE:  This message originated outside of City of Merced -- DO NOT CLICK on links or
open attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.]


